
 
 

 
 
 
18 July 2013 
 
National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD 20894 
 
RE: Recommendation for Index Status 

 
Greetings: 

 
 It is a pleasure for me to offer my strongest support as I recommend that the Journal of 
Novel Physiotherapies be indexed in PubMed Central (PMC). The Journal’s editorial staff and 
the Editorial Board members have diligently prepared this publication toward a high professional 
standing. With indexing, the contents of the Journal would then be made more accessible to the 
scientific community. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Sean S. Kohles, PhD 
Adjunct Professor of Biology and Director 
Regenerative Bioengineering Laboratory 
kohles@pdx.edu, 503-516-7528 
 

 


